NSW Department of Education - School Infrastructure

James Cook Boys High School
Works notification | 4 August 2023

Dear staff and parents/carers,

There was an issue with the water supply at the school today.

This resulted in the school being without access to the main water supply for short period of time in the morning.
School Infrastructure NSW worked closely with Sydney Water and the school to minimise impact to students and staff.

Bottled water was delivered to the school as a temporary measure while Sydney Water was working to address the
issue.

The school’s water supply was restored at around 11am.

School Infrastructure NSW and Sydney Water are working closely with the school on preventative measures to mitigate
any water supply issues in the future.

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

If you have any questions, please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651 or email
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.
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